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MEDIA RELEASE  
 

  
 $867,945 in cocaine seized  
 

 
Cocaine value at $867,945 was found and seized by officers of 
Northern Division Task Force in the Tunapuna district on Friday 
2nd October, 2020. 
  
The exercise was spearheaded Snr Supt. Ramkhelawan and 
coordinated by Inspector Pitt and supervised by Sgt La Pierre and 
Cpl Superville and  PC Simon.    
 
As a result of information received, surveillance was conducted 
over an extensive period of time. 
 
Officers proceeded to a business place located in the Tunapuna 
district, where they found inside of a box prepared for shipping, 
two packets affixed and conceal in the lining. The packages were 
seized and a field narcotic test confirmed it to be cocaine. They 
were weighted and amounted to 328.92 grams with a street value 
of $867,945. 
 
PC Simon in continuing investigations 
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Members of the public are asked to like and follow the TTPS via our Facebook, Twitter and Instagram 
pages for the latest news and information on matters of interest to the general public. 

https://www.facebook.com/PoliceServiceTT/
https://www.facebook.com/PoliceServiceTT/
https://www.instagram.com/ttpoliceservice/

